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Until such time as the government can show that it is reducing the extinctions and threats to 

large numbers of plants and animals that have resulted from impacts of human activity, I totally 

oppose the changes to laws that make it easy to sell off Crown Lands in NSW. Crown Lands 

should remain in public ownership, and we should think ourselves lucky to have the natural 

diversity that still exists in NSW. 


